
Date: May 22, 2025 

Attention: ALL ROAD USERS OF PARAMOUNT ROADS 

Please be advised, effective May 23, 2025, Paramount Resources Ltd.’s road ban will be lifted to allow 
traffic to resume at 100% vehicle weight during dry conditions only. Depending on weather conditions, 
this may be subject to change on short notice. We would like to remind road users they are still 
responsible for monitoring road conditions and travel based on their road use agreement which includes 
restricting travel during adverse conditions.  

Please be aware that repairs for road damages resulting from unapproved travel or continued use in 
wet/non-frozen conditions will be the responsibility of the user and may result in loss of road use 
privileges, fines and/or charges to user for damage repair. 

Please continue to use the roads in a safe manner, obeying all posted speed limits and any restrictions 
that may be in place due to the current wildfires. 

Your cooperation in limiting damage to Paramount roads is much appreciated. If there are any questions 
regarding road use agreements or if you require an agreement, please contact the Road Use 
Department at roaduse@paramountres.com.   

Thank you. 

Paramount Road Ban Team 
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